M Gmall Lou Rollason <lou.rollason@gmail.com>

20 mph limit

Chris Ferne <chris@pelorus.co.uk> 5 February 2024 at 18:36
To: Catherine Macangus <Catherine.Macangus@highland.gov.uk>

Cc: Andrew Cameron <andrewcameron_17@yahoo.co.uk>, Angi Banks <angibubz@sky.com>, Antony Hope
<antonyjohnhope@gmail.com>, Finlay Gibson <finlay.gibson@dornochacademy.org.uk>, Fiona Fraser
<Fiona.fraser11@btconnect.com>, Eric De Venny <eric.devenny@yahoo.com>, "merhanratty@gmail.com" <merhanratty@gmail.com>,
Lou Rollason <lou.rollason@gmail.com>

Hello all,

| keep seeing vehicles (mostly but not all, cars) driving along Castle Street between the Square and Poles Road at obviously well in
excess of the 20mph limit. Whether or not we agree with the restriction, it's the law and was put in place for a good reason.

Is there any way we can monitor the traffic and encourage our police to take an interest, in the cause of public safety? | think they
will sometimes lend communities a speed check camera to this end.

Regards,

Chris



